
 

 

July 2, 2025 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for Palm Beach County, Section 219, FL (City of Delray Beach) 

Critical Infrastructure Improvements in Fiscal Year 2026. The entity to receive funding for 

this project is the City of Delray Beach, located at 100 NW 1st Avenue, Delray Beach, FL 

33444. The funding would be used to improve the City’s water and wastewater 

infrastructure. This is a valuable use of taxpayer funds because it enhances public safety, 

protects water quality, and sustains property values in the community. 

 

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is consistent with 

purposes authorized in 42 U.S.C. 5305(a)(2). 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my 

immediate family. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

         Lois Frankel 

   Member of Congress 

 


